
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of a construction 
contract with Mobile Communications America for the 
2017 Bond Transportation Center Replacement Project 
in the amount of $73,487.34.

BACKGROUND: The scope of work includes the following:

Labor and material to install new racks, conduit, cabling, 
antenna and associated grounding for a fully operational 
radio system. The district’s existing equipment will be 
relocated from the city water tower at Crenshaw.  The 
MOU with the City of Pasadena to use the water tower 
location for our radio antennas will no longer be needed.

Base Proposal Amount:                                    $73,487.34

FINAL CONTRACT AMOUNT:                         $73,487.34

Utilizing BuyBoard contract #696-23

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding of construction contract for a total of $73,487.34 
will be provided by the 2017 Bond Transportation Center 
Replacement Project budget.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of a construction contract with 
Mobile Communications America for the 2017 Bond 
Transportation Center Replacement Project in the 
amount of $73,487.34.

CABINET MEMBER: Kevin Fornof

CONTACT PERSON: Shauna K. Gagneaux

BOARD MEETING DATE: February 25, 2025


